
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to you about the proposed Migration Amendment (Strengthening 
Biometrics Integrity) Bill 2015. While I understand the need to prevent criminals 
from entering our society and applaud the effort to do so, I am concerned that this 
may lead to genuine refugees being refused entry if it is not possible to source 
baseline data to compare to that taken on arrival. I wonder if there are alternative 
ways in which we could keep criminals and terrorists out, while not penalising the 
innocent. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Rebecca Pearce  
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